April 21, 2008
CUSA CSS, LLC

Post Office Box 460

Pocatello, Idaho  83204-0460
RE:  Docket TE-080336
Dear Carrier:
The Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission) has not received your penalty assessment payment of $100. On March 6, 2008, you were issued a $100 penalty for failure to file your 2007 annual safety report in a timely manner (copy enclosed). 
If we do not receive your $100 payment by May 5, 2008, the commission will consider additional sanctions. In addition, we will refer the matter to the Office of the Attorney General for collection.
Furthermore, you must file your 2007 annual safety report by May 5, 2008, or additional enforcement actions may be taken against your company. Enforcement action in this matter may include further penalties, of up to $100 for each day the report is late, and cancellation of your authority to provide charter and excursion transportation services in Washington.
Your payment and report must be postmarked no later than May 5, 2008.
For questions regarding this matter, please contact Sheri Hoyt, Compliance Specialist, Business Practices Investigations Section. Ms. Hoyt can be reached at (360) 664-1149, or by e-mail at shoyt@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary
Enclosure
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